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March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
On Monday, March 23 the college’s faculty voted to extend the deadline to change courses to and from 
pass/D/fail to Friday, May 1. 
 
The issue of changing yearlong courses to pass/D/fail has not yet been discussed. We will not process those 
requests until that issue has been determined. 
 
Pass/D/Fail Request Google form 
 
Sincerely, 
The Registrar’s Office 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyaCX-m-NYflGk-LowXpKYIOgZiT4loixmxKAIqfKyNBjMkg/viewform?usp=sf_link

